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9th April 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

KS2 Singing Squad – Summer Term 

 

KS2 Singing Squad Singing Squad will commence on Thursday 11th April 2024. The sessions will 

run every Thursday from 3.30-4.30pm. Pupils will need to be collected from the Sports Hall door.  

 

As we are only able to take 60 children, the places will be firstly allocated to the current members 

of Singing Squad. It will then be opened up to the children on the waiting list. 

 

If your child would like to take part in Singing Squad the cost for the Summer term is £10.00. 

Please use Arbor to make your payment by 12.00pm on Thursday 11th April 2024 to ensure your 

child secures a place. After this time, places will be re-allocated to the children on the waiting list.  

 

Apologies for the quick turn around.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lesley Stott  

Music Teacher 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/

